DISTRICT NEWS

STATE LIBRARY OF IOWA

Open Forum-April 10

As we enter week four of our new reality, I'd like to thank everyone who has
attended our Open Forums. Last week we talked about a variety of topics and
heard some very heartwarming stories. With the state of library service in flux
at the moment, I’'m hoping we can spend some time hearing about how you are
serving your patrons. On to our third week of Open Forums!

The next session will be this Friday, April 10 from 10:00-11:00 in my Zoom
room. https://zoom.us/j/4091922361 Headsets or some type of
microphone/speaker combo will be important. This can be “come as you are”
so if you are home, great! If you are at work, that’s fine too! Interruptions by
children and pets will be welcome. | would like this to be pretty free and open, but | will have a few
conversation starters, if we run out of steam. I'd like to offer it every week, until we don’t need it any more.
Remember, this is for you to talk with other directors about whatever you are dealing with.
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